
OFFICER CHRISTOPHER SHAW PROMOTED TO I.D. DETECTIVE 

 
I.D. Detective Christopher Shaw sworn  

in by Judge Jude Martini. 

 

At the Town of Newburgh Town Board Meeting on March 9, 2020, Officer Christopher Shaw was 

ceremoniously sworn in as the Identification (ID) Detective for the Town of Newburgh’s Police 

Department.  Judge Jude Martini administered the Oath of Office to Detective Shaw in the presence 

of supporting Police Officers, family members, and friends. 

 

Supervisor Piaquadio congratulated Detective Shaw on his promotion. 
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